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Oppose SB77 

My wife & I have be raising alpacas in Washington County for 20 years. We offer 

alpaca farm tours and have hosted many school field trips, family reunions, 

bachelorette parties, and individual families for almost 5 years. This is now my full-

time job. We have 10 Acers so people can spread out and we can accommodate 

large groups. 

 

This is an essential part of making our farm financially viable and people get the 

benefits of animal therapy outdoors, while we educate them! 

 

If the State of Oregon put limits on this part of our business, it will hurt our business 

and our family’s ability to share our passion for these animals! It would be incredibly 

short sighted. Please vote NO on this horrible bill! 
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Alpacas of Oregon 
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